Pur Cheval rules

We would like to inform all visitors, whether coming with a horse or not, of a few
rules and recommendations in place at Pur Cheval.

These rules are in place both for safety reasons and to make the visit more agreable to
you and your horse.

Prevention of diseases:
e Make sure you and/or your horse have not been in contact with any sick
animals in the 6 weeks prior to your coming.
e Before your visit, make sure your horse is up-to-date in its vaccinations.
e Ensure your boots and clothes have been cleaned before coming if you have
been in contact with other horses before coming to Pur Cheval.

Security:
e Don’t let your horse say hello to other horses on the farm or other client’s
horses; it can easily become a dangerous encounter if one of them kicks.

e Always use an up-to-date helmet when riding on Pur Cheval grounds.

Dogs & cleaning:

e Dogs are very welcome at Pur Cheval but please inform us that they are
coming in advance and make sure that their vaccines are in order as our team
also owns dogs and cats.

e Dogs are not allowed to walk freely in the forest; keep them under control or
on a lead.

e C(Clean up after you horse and dog when you are leaving. If you have used a
paddock/box make sure to also remove all remaining hay.

Thank you very much for your understanding! We hope you enjoy your visit
at Pur Cheval.

The Pur Cheval Team.



